
Cooperation with the Professional Community - C.P.C. Monthly Meeting

May 9, 2017                  Grace United Church
7:30 pm - 8:00 pm     474 Pleasant Street – Second Floor

  Holyoke, MA
Chair:  Carol L
Co-Chair:  Rich J
Secretary: Tammi W
In attendance: Carol L, Rich J, Tammi W, Diane M, Frank M, George F, James R, Mariann G, Pete C, Steve 
B, Dave A

Serenity Prayer – All
Origin & Purpose Statement read by: Carol 
Anonymity Statement read by: Mariann 
Tradition of the Month read by: Rich

Previous Secretaries report read

Standing Monthly Commitments:

 Radio commitment = Frank  = 3rd Monday of month @ 5:00 pm

 Intergroup = Carol = 2nd Thursday of month @ 7:30 pm 

 Institutions = Rich = 1st Wednesday of month @ 7:00 pm

o Steve to shadow

 Next CPC Meeting to be held on June 13, 2017

Commitment Presentations:

Upcoming

 Roundup – June 9, 10, 11 at LaQuinta in Springfield

o CPC is kicking off the conference this year

 Table to be set up with pamphlets

o Dress is Business Casual

o We will meet Friday night at 6-6:30pm

o $20 Registration fee for whole weekend

 Date/Time TBD:

o Diocese of Springfield
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 Potentially Holyoke & South Hadley

o Mill/Howard St Case Workers

o Juvenile Court

o Springfield College 

o Charlene Manor – Greenfield

o Safe Passages

o AIC – 2x a year

o Head Start – Springfield

o Berkshire Medical Center

OLD Business:

 NEED MORE Names/people – please send info to Carol:

o Homework – members to provide at least one Name & Address of a professional that we
can invite to Roundup.  Email information to:

 Tammi: cpc@area31aa.org

 Carol: cpc@area31aa.org

o Carol visited District 1 – they appear to be struggling

 PI – talks to students

 CPC – talks to teachers

NEW Business:

 Round-up flyers are being mailed second week of May

 Mark – area31AA.org-Delegate.  Area Delegate attended meeting to share upcoming items for us to
take back to our respective home groups to further share:

 54th Mass State Convention – November 10-12, 2017 in Framingham

o If you want to volunteer, let Mark know

 Round-up 2017 – June 9, 10, 11

o Mark will share his trip to the GSR conference in NY

The meeting ended with the Responsibility Declaration.

Thank you ALL for your service and for the opportunity to serve as CPC secretary.

mailto:cpc@area31aa.org
mailto:cpc@area31aa.org


Minutes submitted by: Tammi W

Next Meeting:  June 13, 2017
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